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Hello City Council Members,

I am writing to express serious reservations and opposition to the proposed development of
two hotels and the construction of the Stone Ln. bridge access. Although presented as distinct
endeavors, these projects appear to be closely intertwined in terms of funding, timelines, and
planning. The lack of transparency surrounding these initiatives raises suspicions, warranting
the need for clear and open communication with the affected parties before granting any
further approval for their advancement.

Beyond the evident opacity of both undertakings, it appears that the potential negative
consequences of either project have not been adequately assessed. While the implications for
the town might seem superficial, the repercussions for local residents and the environment
could be significantly detrimental. The security and tranquility of established neighborhoods
are at risk, and the irreversible impacts on our watershed and wildlife migrations cannot be
overlooked.

I implore you to halt the progression of the hotel project until Steamboat residents are provided
with comprehensive information regarding the connections between the funding of the bridge
project. Furthermore, I urge you to initiate a thorough evaluation of the environmental and
residential effects that these projects could entail.

Thanks for your time,
Bradley Baker





